
 
 
May 1, 2016 
 
 
To the parents of _______________________, 
 
 
In order to be compliant with Iowa state law, your student needs the 
following immunization(s) before school begins on August 23, 2016. 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________     
 
 
Legally, students behind in their immunizations must be excluded from 
school and all school activities.   
 
We will be making arrangements for exclusions to begin October 24.  We 
have copies of exemption requests if you choose not to immunize your 
student, but they must be filled out and on file by the exclusion date. 
 
You may call Kris at school is you feel you have received this letter in error, 
or if your have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kris Tinklenberg, RN 
 


